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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Welcome to summer!  The warm weather has ar-

rived and I hope you are able to get out and enjoy it with 
your family.   

 
I want to congratulate all of the newly elected and 

returning officers for our Council.  You can find their 
names and contact information on the back of this newslet-
ter.  I look forward to working with you this fraternal year.  
Please mark your calendars—we will be hosting our 
annual Installation of Officers for District 10 on Friday, 
July 12 at 6 PM.  Wives and family members are wel-
come and encouraged to join us and support our newly 
elected officers.  Immediately after the installation ceremo-
ny, I will be holding a District meeting to share with you all 
of the information that I gathered at our recent State Dis-
trict Deputies Meeting. 

 
While the merger process is still ongoing, I am 

continuing to mail this newsletter to all Knights of our 
Council including those joining us from Lisbon Falls.  I 
have a huge favor to ask:  due to the rising cost of post-
age, the printing and mailing of this newsletter is be-
coming increasingly expensive.  If you are able to re-
ceive this newsletter via e-mail, I would greatly appreci-
ate it.  Simply e-mail me at:  gk@sabattuskofc.org and 
let me know that you would like the e-mail version of 
the newsletter, and you can help save the cost of printing 
and postage.  By the way—this and all past newsletters can 
be found on our website here:  http://sabattuskofc.org/
newsletters 

 
I want to thank those who participated in the Cor-

pus Christi procession on June 2nd.  The weather was beau-
tiful and it made for a very special and holy event.  The 
priests of our parish were extremely pleased and thankful 
for the support.  We look forward to seeing everyone again 
next year. 

 
The date for our annual Chicken BBQ has been set 

for Sunday, August 25th at noon at the Maxwell Gill Hall.  
In addition, the Prince of Peace Parish is holding its annual 
“Prince-A-Palooza” family picnic on Saturday, August 
24th.  August is a particularly busy month, as the Basilica 
Tours will be happening again coinciding with the Balloon 

Festival August 17-18 and Knights are requested for sup-
port.  Lastly, also in August, the St. Rose of Lima Parish is 
hosting a youth day and they have asked area Districts to 
help promote and support it.  More details at our upcoming 
Council Meeting on Monday, July 1st. 

 
While July is a little quiet, we have much planning 

to do in order to prepare for all that is going on in August 
and beyond.  Please join us for our Council Meeting and 
Installation of Officers / District Meeting if you are availa-
ble. 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 July 1—Council Meeting—OLR—6:30 PM 

 July 3—Rosary—BAS (Chapel)—6PM 

 July 12—Installation of Officers / Dist Meeting—
OLR—6 PM 

 
Prayer Corner 
PRAYER OF THE MOST PRECIOUS BLOOD 
 

Most Precious Blood of Life Eternal, price of sinful 
man's redemption, by whose saving streams the thirst of 
souls is quenched, and their stains are washed away, Thou 
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Who dost plead the cause of man before the throne of infi-
nite mercy, from the depths of my heart I adore Thee and 
desire, as much as lies in my power, to make atonement for 
the injuries and insults that are constantly offered Thee by 
mankind, and especially by those who rashly dare to blas-
pheme Thee. Who will not bless and praise this Blood of 
infinite value? Whose soul would not be inspired with love 
for Jesus Who shed It all for us? What would be my fate, 
had I not been redeemed by this Divine Blood? And what 
drew Thee from the veins of my Saviour even to the last 
drop? It was love! O boundless love, which has given us 
this saving balm! O priceless balm, welling from the fount 
of immeasurable love! Grant that all hearts and tongues 
may praise Thee, magnify Thee, and give Thee thanks, now 
and throughout all ages. Amen. .  

 
Amen. 
 

Upcoming Degrees 

 
 TBD 

 
Birthdays This Month 

Robert Gladu 
Robert Michaud 
John Wright 
 

Knights of the Month 

Rick Jensen—for his tireless and faithful support 
of not just our Council and church, but of the parish in 
general 

 

Family of the Month 

James & Lisa Daigle—for their continued involve-
ment with the Council and church, and the parish  

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

 

www.sabattuskofc.org 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com

Your sponsorship of this newsletter direct-
ly benefits our Scholarship Fund!  To re-
serve a spot here, contact:  Robert 
Michaud—gk@sabattuskofc.org  
 
Thank you to all of our sponsors for your 
continued support! 
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniyel - 393-7106 Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 

G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – 740-0685 

D.G.K  James Daigle – 576-6618 War. Don Champagne – 375-8084 

Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. Mike Bolduc – 841-3458 

Rc: Rick Jensen - 420-1338 O.G. Marc Gosselin - 713-5993 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Ron Tolini – 375-4865 

Treas. Brian Labrecque – 576-6288 Tru. 2. Nicolas Michaud – 740-8004 

 Tru.3. Robert Durgin – 922-9246 

  

   

  


